
 

 

 
 

27 May 2020 
 

Belmont Student Safety Protocol 
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to school. Students, please respect 
and follow the guidelines and protocols below if you choose to schedule a time to return to 
school. 
 

● All parents are expected to complete a home health check before sending their child to 
school. 

● Any student or staff exhibiting COVID like symptoms will be sent home immediately. 
○ A Doctor’s note will be required before staff or students can return. 

● Enter the school via the main entrance. All other entrances will be closed. 
● Leave the school via stairwell #3 as indicated by signs. 
● Expect to have to line-up and wait to wash your hands upon entry to the school. You 

cannot proceed to class until you’ve washed your hands. 
● Once hands are washed, proceed directly to class following the indicated routes (follow 

arrows). Staff will be out to help guide you. 
● Please continue to practice safe physical distancing of at least two meters. 
● Remain in class until the end of the scheduled class time. If you’re done early, you may leave 

early; however, you are not permitted to hang out in the halls or loiter on the grounds. 
● There are no scheduled breaks. 
● Use designated, student washrooms. One at a time only and always follow hand washing 

protocols. 
● Bring in and out your own water bottles. Water fountains are not available for use. 
● The cafeteria remains closed and vending machines are not available. Pack in and pack out 

your own food including the garbage/organics. 
● Ordering food using Skip the Dishes is not permitted. 
● It is expected that you’ve chosen to return to complete work and get support from your 

teachers. Booking a time to come and socialize is not an acceptable reason to schedule a 
return to school. 

● After leaving the school, all students are expected to make their way home with no 
socializing or loitering in groups around the perimeter of the school. 

 


